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In Memoriam - Leonard Holland
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Leonard Holland, M.D., former member of the Dalhousie Faculty of
Medicine, died in Halifax on March 23, 2003. He was 94.

Born in Halifax, he graduated from Dalhousie with degrees in science
and medicine. Following his education, he pursued postgraduate
training in eye, ear, nose and throat surgery in Montreal, Oregon and
New York. After serving in World War Il, he returned to Halifax where
he established an eye, ear, nose and throat practice. He was a member
of the medical staff of the former Victoria General Hospital and the
Halifax Infirmary. For many years, he was head of the Eye Department
at Camp Hill Hospital. He was also a faculty member at Dalhousie
Medical School.

He is survived by two nephews. A memorial service is planned for a later date.

E-mail condolences may be sent to: snow@funeralscanada.com
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